
 

 

May 2, 2025  

 

The Honorable Tom Cole                                     The Honorable Rose DeLauro  

Chairman,                                                            Ranking Member,          

Committee on Appropriations                             Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives                            U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                       Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

 I am requesting funding for Jackson County Sheriff’s Office’s Community Outreach Center in 

fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Jackson County Sheriff’s Office, 

located at 4111 Gov. Rick Scott Drive Marianna, FL 32448. The funding would be used to 

purchase the latest technology for the Community Outreach Training Center. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the construction of this project will protect and 

promote our natural wetlands while also providing a mechanism to foster community 

relationships with the public and promote healthy growth in law enforcement to future 

generations of law enforcement and leadership. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in  

 section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 

10381(b)(8)).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Neal P. Dunn, M.D.  

Member of Congress 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


